
 
 
The Edmund Rice Schools Trust (ERST) is currently collecting Expressions of Interest from 
parents who have an interest in a new Voluntary Secondary School in Carpenterstown 
/Castleknock, Dublin 15, operated under the Patronage of the Edmund Rice Schools Trust. 

Please be aware that this does not guarantee that the child(ren) named will be offered a 
place if a school is opened.  

Parent/Guardian 1 – Full Name Home Address – Please include your EIRCODE  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 Email Address 

 
 

 

Parent/Guardian 2 – Full Name Home Address - Please include your EIRCODE 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 Email Address 

 
 

 

 

Child 1 – Full Name Date of Birth (Day/Month/Year) 

  

Name of Current School Address of Current School  

 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 

Current Class Year Age of Student 
 

Year of Entry to Secondary 
School 
 

   

Child 2 – Full Name Date of Birth (Day/Month/Year) 

  

Name of Current School Address of Current School  

 
 
 
 

 
 

Current Class Year Age of Student 
 

Year of Entry to Secondary 
School 
 

   

Child 3 – Full Name Date of Birth (Day/Month/Year) 

  

Name of Current School Address of Current School  

 
 
 
 

 
 

Current Class Year Age of Student 
 

Year of Entry to Secondary 
School 
 

   



 
 
Child 4 – Full Name Date of Birth (Day/Month/Year) 

  

Name of Current School Address of Current School  

 
 
 
 

 
 

Current Class Year Age of Student 
 

Year of Entry to Secondary 
School 
 

   

 

Please state if you prefer your 
child(ren) educated through 
English or Irish by entering "yes" 
in the appropriate column 

English 
 

Irish 
 

  

 

Signed by Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 
 
 
1._____________________________________________________________________ 
 
2. _____________________________________________________________________ 
 

I understand that this information will be made available to the Department of Education and Skills (DES) as part 
of the application. 

(Please note: No guarantee of places is given or implied by registering an expression of interest.) 

PLEASE RETURN FORM BY FRIDAY 3RD JUNE, 2016 

These forms can be returned to the Edmund Rice Schools Trust by email to reception@erst.ie. By post to: The 

Edmund Rice Schools Trust, Áras Éamainn Rís, Meadow Vale, Clonkeen Road, Blackrock, Co. Dublin or can be 

left in the ERST Post Box in your current primary school if this is available (please check with your school) 

mailto:reception@erst.ie

